
The ONLY purpose of the bill is to turn Law abiding citizens into criminals. It will do NOTHING to make 
anyone safer! An individual with a firearm secured with a trigger lock of stored in a locked 
container  would not have the means to defend themselves in their own home. 
 
   The provision for "undetectable or untraceable" firearms is totally unenforceable as are all the other 
provisions in this bill. There were firearms manufactured  with NO serial number for years before it was 
mandated to have a serial number and those firearms (mostly .22 caliber) have never been an issue. To 
my knowledge there has NEVER been an incident in Oregon involving an "Untraceable or Undetectable" 
firearm. 
 
 
Allen Eriksen. 

 


